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Dear Parents / Guardian, 

Hope you and members of your family are keeping well. The current pandemic has altered the 
way we take the teaching-learning process forward. It can be said with utmost surety that all 
stakeholders have adjusted well and put in their best to ensure that the Virtual school runs 
smoothly and learning is not disrupted. 

In order to allow pupils to assess themselves and parents/guardian to assess their wards and of 
course for teachers to understand the learning outcome the pupils had been evaluated by using 
various tools. We are now ready to share our understanding of your ward's overall 
performance. 

Soon you will be able to view the quizzes and receive the corrected Parent Proctored scripts 
through the Assignment Channel of Skolaro. It gives us satisfaction to state that most of our 
pupils did not betray our trust and lived up to the Code of Honour they had sworn to uphold. 

A Grade sheet based on your ward's performance in Assignments 10 and 11, the Oral 
examination, Quiz 1 and 2 as well as the Project will be available in the Report Card section 
shortly.  This will help you to understand your ward's strengths as well as areas that need 
attention. Do note that the date and time of return of scripts may vary but will reach all by 17th 
October, 2020. 

Please do not be disappointed if the grades are not as per expectation. There is time, scope and 
opportunity for improvement. Moreover, this will not affect promotion to the next class or 
admission to Class XI. 

A virtual Parent Teacher Meeting will be held on 19th October 2020, the details of which will 
be shared with you soon through Skolaro. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your constant support and 
encouragement. It means a lot to us. 

Thank you 

Principal 


